## Welcome to 2nd Grade!

Dear Parents,

June I, 2023

Hello! My name is Mrs. Almodoba and I will be your child's second grade teacher. Below you will find important information for the start of the 2023-2024 school year.

On Tuesday, August 1st at 1:00 p.m. I will host parent orientation in room 13 at Richardson Elementary School. Students should not attend parent orientation; please arrange childcare. Orientation should last for about an hour. This is the only orientation for the school year. Supplies can be dropped off at this time.

On Wednesday, August 2<sup>nd</sup> from 1:00-1:30 is quick "Meet & Greet" for students. I had a chance to meet all returning roadrunners in May at our meet your next teacher event. If you are new to Richardson or a returning roadrunner, please feel free to stop by.

## 2nd Grade Supplies

I will supply everything your child needs to start the year including a homework folder and pencil box. Your child will need a backpack to bring to and from school each day. I also ask that each family donate a box of Kleenex and a container of disinfectant wipes.

For the past several years, I've watched parents stress out purchasing school supplies from their child's list. To alleviate this stress, I've listed the places I frequently shop to purchase the items that I need and the brands that I like. This allows me to purchase items throughout the school year instead of getting everything at once and having to store it. A gift card to any of these stores would be greatly appreciated (Wal-Mart, Target, Amazon, Hobby Lobby, and Michaels).

I also have an Amazon wish list that you can purchase items from as well if you prefer. https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/G37JA88NM2D6?ref\_=wl\_share

If you have any questions, please email me. I look forward to meeting you in August.

Respectfully,

Mrs. Almodoba ammie.Almodoba@fwusd.org • (520) 696-8525